
End-of-Year  
Library Information for Families 

2021 
 

 
 
Dear TFS Families, 
 
We are approaching the end of another great school year! 
I have really enjoyed spending time with your children this year, in library and 
over Zoom. It has been so rewarding to see their excitement and enthusiasm for 
reading and learning. 
 
As we bring the year to a close, we need help from families to ensure ALL 
materials are returned to the library  
 
Below is a list of materials that need to be return and the dates they should be 
returned by.  
 
If you have any questions please contact me by email sarah.croteau@sau26.org 
or call the library 889-1577. If you know your child has lost an item please let us 
know so we can clear it from their record.  

 
BOOKS   
Last day for students to borrow library books…..Friday, May 28 
 
All student library books should be returned by…. Friday, June 4 
 

TECHNOLOGY DEVICES 
ALL student devices signed out to IN-PERSON students MUST be returned by 
Friday, June 11  
 
ALL student devices signed out to REMOTE students MUST be returned on  
Monday, June 14 or Tuesday, June 15 
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